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Date:  October 21, 2020 

Contact: Daniel Rodriguez, City Engineer 

Phone: (440) 353-0842 

Facsimile: (440) 353-0823 

 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 

The Board of Drainage and Flood Control meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 27, 2020 at 

7:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  The Board will meet again at their next regularly scheduled 

meeting on January 26, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

  
cc: All City 

 News media 

 City Council 

 
 

 


